
Forest Hills East  
For all Forest Hills East residents, courtesy of Forest Hills East Civic Association, Inc. 

PASCO COMMUNITY CONTACT INFORMATION: 
 
Emergency: Sheriff, Fire and EMS: 911 
Non-Emergency: Sheriff, Fire and EMS: 727-847-8102  
Water: 727 847-8131 
Animal Services: 813 929-1212  
Tax and Tag Office: 727 847-8165  
Duke Energy General #: 1-800-700-8744 
Forest Hills Utilities (Trash Collection): 727 937-7457 

November 2022 

PO Box 3781 Holiday, FL 34692 
Annual Dues: $30 per household 
General email: ForestHillsEast@gmail.com 
Website: www.ForestHillsEast.com 
OFFICERS AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
President:             Randy Dusenberry  352-232-1730  
Vice-President:     Wes Clemons       
Secretary:             Mary Thompson     727-942-0032 
Treasurer:             Joanne Mangos     727-741-8776             
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2022 HOLIDAY GET-TOGETHER: After our general meeting we will have our annual 
Holiday celebration. This will be open to all property owners and residents. Turkey and 
Ham will be provided by the Association. Bringing a covered dish or dessert would be ap-
preciated.   
 

FHECA General Meeting: The next General Meeting will be Tuesday, December 6th at 
the church meeting hall on the corner of Grand and Berry Hill. The formal meeting will 
start at 6:30 pm where we will have election of association Officers and Directors. Anyone 
wanting to serve on any committee, please let us know.  
 

2023 FHECA Annual Dues: Dues of $30 is now due and payable. 
 

Garage Sale:  FHECA will be sponsoring another Garage/Yard Sale for Saturday Decem-
ber 3rd, hours of 9 am to 3 pm. FHECA will have entrance signs posted a few days before 
the sale, and we will publish the notice of the sale on various social media platforms. The 
last yard sale was a great success 
 

Pasco County Construction: We have been notified by Pasco County that they will be 
installing a sidewalk on the east side of Grand Blvd that will require us to move our flag 
pole.  
 

Keep up the good work: Our FHECA community is doing a good job in yard and lawn 
maintenance. This makes our community not only look nice, but is inviting to those who 
may wish to move into our community. 
 

SLOW DOWN: We have had complaints of motorist driving through our neighborhood at 
unsafe speeds.  
 

Thank you: to those volunteers who help the association. 
 

Wishing all of you a Merry Christmas  
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